
(sent July 12, 2016) 
>  
> Hi Dr. Mackie, 
>  
> We hope that the further scientific and fact based evidence regarding the danger of 
smoke exposure from wood fires, that was provided to you fifteen days ago, was 
enough to help the MLHU overcome any remaining obstacle(s) that may have 
previously prevented it from:  
>  
> (1) actively warning the public of the very real danger of wood smoke exposure, 
including both short term and long term health consequences, and concluding that the 
practice is simply not safe for humans and or the ecology of the planet.  
>  
> (2) making a clear and unambiguous recommendation to London City Council and or 
The Community and Protective Services Committee, that calls for a complete ban on 
outdoor wood burning, as soon as can be achieved. 
>  
> Hopefully, having concluded that it would be in the best interest of  
> the citizens of London and the entire planet Earth (that we are co-stewards of) would 
you now be kind enough to update us on whether the MLHU has decided to begin 
actively working towards promoting a complete ban on outdoor wood fires, on behalf of 
the community it serves? 
>  
> We look forward to receiving a positive reply, and having you join us in making the 
above two points a reality that is a part of the MLHU's and the City of London's agenda 
going forward. 
>  
> thanking you in advance, 
>  
> Michael Luce 
 


